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To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

PLEASE DENY THIS APPLICATION. Grape Creek is a stunningly beautiful place. Peaceful and populated with fish,
birds, big horn sheep etc. Backpacking and fishing are popular activities. This brings commerce to Canon City and
surrounding areas as well as positive word-of-mouth to would-be tourists and visitors. Dredging and helicopters would be
horrific violations of this special place. | would love to show you if you haven't seen it. It is magical. Please continue the
legacy of protecting this serene spot of wilderness. Thank you for your consideration.

Kim Stephens

Kim
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